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Members Present:
Mr. Robinson
Jason Gallant
Kim Wilson
Brady Dunn
Brodie Adams
Kathleen Corey 

1. Meeting was called to order at 6:30 by Mr. Robinson as there is currently no Chair.
2. Quorum could not be established.
3. Minutes from May 29th, 2013 were reviewed and while they could not be voted on, were accepted.
4. New Business:
a. The need to appoint a new chair and vice chair was recognized.  No names were brought forth at that time
b.  The need to appoint a new secretary was recognized.  No names were brought forth at that time.  A suggestion was made that the task be shared around the table.
c. A review of the PSSC structure and guiding principles ensued and an online manual was shown on the school’s website.  
i. Kim, Angela, Tracey and Mr. Robinson were present at the October 22nd training session.  Suggestions propagated from this meeting include agendas being sent three days ahead of time and meetings being 90 minutes long.

d. Correspondence to outgoing members will be written by Mr. Robinson and shared with the committee.
e. What a school improvement plan is and PSSC’s role in regards to that plan was reviewed. 
f. The need for improved safety on Douglas St was discussed.  A concern was reiterated that the elementary and high school as well as the police and the village need to make recommendations so safety features can be added.  It was agreed that this topic needs to be on our next meeting’s agenda. 
g. The recognition that the $12000 investment on the new gym floor needs to be protected and the best way to do that is to attempt to change the culture.   School connects messages, a note on the school webpage and new signage outside the gym will be used to help re-educate the community. 
h. The new policy of inclusion was briefly discussed and questions welcomed.

5. Principal Report: 
Mr. Robinson reported on the school’s start up and upcoming events. It was noted that the start of the year has been successful and this notion was echoed by Brodie, PSSC’s new student representative.  There was a great turn out for Live at the Complex, particularly from the grade 12s and their parents or guardians.  We have had two successful school field trips, one to the Coliseum and one to see Rob Nash. New lockers funded through donation, Ford’s Drive One For Your School Campaign, school revenues and District cost sharing are to be installed in December.   The Breakfast club, run by EAs and student volunteers, continues to be a success and is now running five days a week and supporting approximately 40 children.  Anti-bullying week is next week and student committees have been attending workshops.  A Day to Space Out  is recognized as an exciting and unique experience for our school in which students will get to communicate with the International Space Station . The Premier and the Minister of Education have been invited to the event.
6. Future Meetings :  Mr. Robinson will email committee members with a possible meeting date for January, 2014.
7. Adjourn-   The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm. 

